Dear ХХХХХ,

My cooperation with the *** brand started 1.5 years ago when there was no store on Dorogomilovskaya. At that time it was not so important that we had a registered domain, which used the name of your brand. We started working and had a web-site developed, with the help of which we have been selling dresses of your brand, bought from your factory, not from numerous "black manufacturers". 

We attached a document to this letter, which proves the purchase from your factory. But unfortunately we have not concluded a formal contract to buy your dresses and we probably have no right to be called at least an official seller, although it would be logical. The use of your brand in our domain name is not an attempt to take advantage of your intellectual, but it was decided solely to popularize your brand and inform customers that we sell only original brended dresses of ***. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]After all, your company did not provide help to those who started working with you and did not provide certificates of authenticity of the goods. I would like to emphasize once again, that we use the web-site ***.ru, which is provoking complaints of the new store, solely to sell your dresses and we do not use the name of your brand to attract customers for other manufacturers and, respectively, we receive no profit from selling other brands using your name. Currently our web-site is the only source of income of my business. I would like to hear from you, what actions you are expecting from me taking into account the existent cooperation and prospects.

Regards, 
Irina S.

